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Campus accessibility on school holidays:  Faculty would like to be able to sign in and out with 
security on these “off” days so they might work on campus. 
 
Payroll error: Teachers hired after 2013 had taxes taken out of their retirement contributions 
due to an error in coding by our payroll provider, ADP. Greg Wood conducted a meeting to 
inform those affected. He has since followed up with an email communication in which he 
provided written admission of fault by ADP, guaranteed that the errors will be corrected, and 
that any fees associated with these corrections will be paid for by ADP. The procedure for such 
payments will be forthcoming. At the meeting, concerns about the accuracy of payroll in 
general arose. Having inconsistent monthly paychecks is a source of anxiety amongst the 
faculty. 
 


